
 

Dear London Class,  

I am writing this letter to tell you how excited I am about being your teacher in 

September! I would also like to tell you a little bit about myself. I have been a 

teacher at Hale Nursery and Primary Academy for over 6 brilliant years now.  I 

have experience teaching in Nursery, Reception and Year 1. As well as being 

your teacher in September, I will be the Assistant Headteacher for the school. 

So, like you I will have lots of learning to do.  

 

My family is very important to me. I have a son called Luke, who is going to be in 

year 5, a husband called Paul and a pet dog. My pet dog is called Pixie and she is 

a very naughty little dog who likes to bark a lot and chase people down my 

street. My favourite colour is green and I love to listen to music and to dance.  

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you feel like you know me a little better now. I look forward to getting 

to know you and to find out more about what you enjoy doing and playing with.  

Have a lovely summer and stay safe.  

Lots of love, Mrs Riches.  


